
License Plate Coordinator 

Meeting Report – 12 October, 2025 

 

Since my last report I have received one 2-year renewal license plate 
request at $50, and one two-year new plate request at $50.   

This brings the account balance to $895.80. 

I gave a check in the amount of $795.80 to the state treasurer, leaving my 
ending balance at $100. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Catherine McLemore 

License Plate Coordinator 


